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Roof drains, Landscaping drains and Ground water drain systems shall be installed in a manner to drain 

water over the curb and into the gutter. Gutters shall not be drilled, cut or notched. Drainage systems 

shall not be designed to allow water to drain in back of the sidewalk or into park strips. Pop ups shall be 

encased in concrete and designed to direct water to flow over the curb and into the gutter. 

 

Designs are the responsibility of the contractor or installer and may vary depending on site conditions.  

The photo below is an example of an approved installation. Contact the Building department for any 

questions or design approval. Installations to be approved by Santa Clara City Building Inspector before 

final C/O is issued. 

 

 

 


